
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 OF THE EL SEGUNDO PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Planning Commission meeting of the City of 
El Segundo, California, to be held Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. is cancelled 
due to a lack of quorum. 
 
Therefore, the undersigned Secretary of said Planning Commission thereupon declares said 
meeting adjourned to the Planning Commission meeting on Thursday, August 26, 2021 at 
5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the City Hall, 350 Main Street, El Segundo, California. 
 
 
 
 
Denis Cook 
Interim Development Services Director and   
Secretary of the Planning Commission 
City of El Segundo  
 
 
Signature: Venus Wesson 
  
Time/Date: August 11, 2021 
 
 08-12-2021 adj 


